
 

Friday, 22nd December 
 
Dear families,  

 

 

Year 4 are going to the theatre to see the stage performance of The Boy At The Back Of The Class. Click 
here for more information about the play from Sheffield Theatres. This is a fantastic opportunity as we are 
currently reading the book in storytime. Also, on 25th January, children will have the opportunity to meet 
the author, Onjali Q. Rauf, here in school! 

When is the theatre trip? Friday, 8th March    We will leave school after registration at the normal time.  

On the day, children will need a packed lunch, or order a grab bag. We will eat lunch a little later, when 
we get back to school.  

We need to ask for a voluntary contribution of £10.63 to cover the cost of the tickets and the coach travel. 
Please make payment and give permission via ParentPay by 1st March 2024 at the very latest. Children in 
receipt of the pupil premium will receive the usual 50% discount.  

 

Many thanks,  

The Year 4 Team.  
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